
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

Joint Meeting Notice

Notice is hereby given that one or more of the Columbia County Commissioners will attend the

ColPac and NOEA meetings in person or by virtual attendance on February 13, 2025, these

meetings will be held virtually from the Bay City Community Hall in Bay City, Oregon.

The purpose of these meetings is to receive updates and have discussions on current
buisness with the ColPac and NOEA Boards.

Dated this 11th day of February 2025

FOR THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

BY: ___Jacyn Normine/Jn _____
Jacyn Normine, BOC Office Administrator

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE


